Lokou Ole Ola, DBA Foisia Foundation

24009 Marbella Ave. Phone: 310-938-8553
Carson, Ca. 90745 E-mail address

May 31, 2016
To whom it may concern:

This letter is in response to a letter we received denying our organization the opportunity to operate
a firework stand for the 2016 season. Lokou Ole Ola, DBA Foisia Foundation would like to request
to appeal your decision to deny our firework stand operation. Please advise on the appeal process
and how we will need to proceed from here.

Sincerely,
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Daisy O'Bfien
Advisor
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